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Prichard Auditorium Floor Damaged 
(KLZA)-- The City of Falls City is seeking assistance from the public in finding
the person or persons responsible for damage to the gym floor at Prichard
Auditorium.

In a Facebook post, the city asks anyone with information to call the Falls City
Police Department at 402-245-4422 or City Hall at 402-245-2581.

Long, curved and feathered marks were cut into the floor on Tuesday, January
17th between the hours of 3:30 p.m. and 6:30 p.m.  It is believed the damage was
caused by wheels, such as a skateboard.  
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